
IBFS team, 

Please receive this Pleadings to update on our address on your records. 

Our new Address is: 

1310 Redwood Way  

Petaluma, CA 94954 

  

Old Address was: 

1333 North McDowell Bldv 

Petaluma, CA 94954 

 

Thank You 

Enrique Amezcua, Project Engineer 

(t) +1.707.664.5708  (m) +1.707.477.2651 (f) +1.707.283.8080 

Email enrique@x2nsat.com    AIM: x2nsatenrique    

 

 www.X2nSat.com 

  

 


